
Cash for College Night & ELAC 

The Western Association of Schools and Colleges (WASC) is the organization 
that accredits schools to ensure the quality of educational institutions and 
programs. A visiting committee from WASC will be at McNair in February and 
the staff is working hard to prepare for the visit. Parent involvement is an im-
portant aspect of the accreditation process so we are asking for your help. 
There are two WASC parent/guardian meetings scheduled for November, the 
first on Wednesday, November 7 and the second on Wednesday, November 
28. We will also be asking parents and guardians to complete a short survey 
in the coming weeks. Finally, we will also be asking for parents to meet with 
the visiting committee on Sunday, February 24. This will the opportunity to 
share your experiences at McNair High School with the visiting committee.  

 Wednesday, November 

7: Parent WASC 

Meeting (2:30 pm in the 

Career Center) 

 Thursday, November 8 

FAFSA Workshop and 

ELAC Meeting 

 Monday, November 12: 

Veterans Day Observed 

(No School) 

 Wednesday, November 

14: Coffee with the 

Counselors (7:30 am in 

the Library) 

 Thursday, November 

15: School Site Council 

Meeting (2:30 pm in the 

Large Conference 

Room)  

 Thursday, November 

15: Astronomy Night 

(6:00 pm near the 

office *weather 

permitting)  

 Monday, November 19: 

Lockdown/Active 

Shooter Drill 

 Wednesday, November 

21-Friday, November 

23: Thanksgiving 

Holiday (No School) 

 Wednesday, November 

28: Parent WASC 

Meeting (2:30 pm in the 

Career Center)  

 Thursday, December 20 

and Friday December 

21: Finals Schedule 

(Students Released at 

11:35 am)  

Upcoming 

Events 

Announcements 

Semester 2, Term 1: 2018-2019 

WASC  

Astronomy Night  

Safety and Security Update  

 

On Thursday, November 8 from 4:00 to 7:00 representatives from Delta 
College will be in our library to answer questions about financial aid and 
assist students and families with the Free Application for Federal Student 
Aid (FAFSA). McNair will also be hosting an English Language Advisory 
Committee (ELAC) meeting prior to the cash for college event. The ELAC 
meeting will begin at 5:00 pm in our Career Center. 

Please join us for Astronomy Night on Thursday, November 16 at 
6:00 pm. Members of the Stockton Astronomical Society will be 
here at McNair for a Star Party! They've volunteered to setup 
their telescopes on the south lawn (by the main office). Students, 
staff, and families will have the opportunity to view planets, 
moons, galaxies, and more! The MESA Club will be selling treats.  

*Weather Permitting 

On Monday, November 19,  McNair High School will conducting a lock-

down/active shooter drill. Participants in the drill will include Staff from 

McNair along with staff from the district office. This is part of our ongo-

ing efforts to ensure our students and our staff are prepared for any 

emergency that may occur.  


